

20 November 2022

Mr Alex Waislitz
Waislitz Family Foundation
C/- Caitlin McGrath
Level 39, 55 Collins Street
MELBOURNE VIC 3000

Founding Members

The Australian Government The Sidney Myer Fund

Patron in Chief

His Excellency General the Honourable David Hurley AC DSC (Retd) Governor-General of the Commonwealth of Australia

Patrons

Hon. John Anderson AC The Rt Hon Ian Sinclair AC Mr Bill Kelty AC

Chairman

Mr Tim Fairfax AC

Dear Mr Waislitz

Thank you very much for the donation recently received from the Waislitz Family Foundation for FRRR's Strengthening Rural Communities (SRC) bushfire recovery stream. This fourth and final instalment of an extremely generous gift totaling \$250,000 has funded important projects in rural communities impacted by the Black Summer bushfires.

FRRR and the communities we serve are very grateful for the support of the Waislitz Family Foundation and Australian Community Media. Thank you. We are currently in conversation with Australian Community Media to seek to profile the impact of your support, particularly as the grants that your funding has supported are now acquitting to FRRR.

As highlighted in our recent report to you, with your support, FRRR has made grants to 10 community organisations on the South Coast of NSW, Kangaroo Island, at Mt Buller, the Southern Highlands NSW, and on the Central Coast NSW, to assist in their recovery journey. We look forward to continuing to update you and Australian Community Media on the impact of these grants over time.

Once again, I extend my deep gratitude to you for your support of FRRR and bushfire affected communities. Whilst our CEO Natalie Egleton is on leave, should you have any questions at any stage, please feel free to contact myself or Jillian Kirwan Lee on either 0439 686 546 or j.kirwanlee@frrr.org.au

Ph: 03 5430 2399

ABN: 27 091 810 589

Yours sincerely

Sarah Matthee

General Manager – Partnerships & Services